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1. Attached is a Village Concerns document we have titled Parker Dann Inducement. We feel our
Supporters should be made aware of this situation.

2. A gentle reminder that it is still possible to email in to Wealden Planning your objection
regarding the Circle of Oaks Planning Application. It is not possible anymore to do so via the
Planning Portal. Their email is: planning@wealden.gov.uk

If you would like our PDF for guidance, please let us know.

The objections are close to 200 strong and we are extremely pleased about this. Thank you for all
your help and support. It is very much appreciated.

Thank you and sincerely,
the Village Concerns Steering Committee
You are in receipt of this email because you have previously requested to be part of the

Village Concerns email list. If you no longer wish to receive these emails, please let us
know.
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